
Submitter: Mica Contreras 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Education 

Measure: HB4124 

Hello, 

 

I am writing to express my support for HB 4124.  This bill is an essential step in the 

pursuit to ensure that equity is foundational in our education system.  The current 

system is opaque and inaccessible.  We must be able to answer the basic questions 

of which tests are currently being mandated and where; what corporations are 

profiting from which tests; and why are some schools disproportionately testing 

students, among others.  This bill constitutes the minimum amount of information that 

should be publicly accessible and I urge you to support its passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mica Contreras 

Justice and Equity Program Organizer 

Community Alliance of Lane County 

 


